Ohio Department of Transportation
Prebid Questions

Project No. 090191 Sale Date - 3/18/2009

Question Submitted:  12/30/2008 Question Number: 1

Due to the large quantity of overhead sign replacements requiring night time lane closures, and the restictions due to the many
Indians, Cavs and Browns games, as well as fireworks, concerts, and other downtown events,we request that the completion
date be extended to Dec. 15, 2009.

Based on past sign replacement contracts similar in size and scope, it is the District's opinion that the work can be
accomplished by the completion date noted in the plan. Please bid as is.

Question Submitted:  12/30/2008 Question Number: 2

Because of the material lead times and restrictions on lane closures on various portions of this project, please reconsider the
request to extend the completion date of the project to at least the end of 2009.

Based on past sign replacement contracts similar in size and scope, it is the District's opinion that the work can be
accomplished by the completion date noted in the plan. Please bid as is.

All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents. If a question warrants a clarification,
the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders. If the Department believes that the bidding
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.
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